
LITTLE EXPLORERS NEWSLETTER 

Cold/wet weather 

As you know the 
weather is cold, wet 
and windy at the     
moment. We will try 
and get the children 
outside as much as pos-
sible so please send 
suitable coats, foot-
wear, hats and gloves. 

 

 

Reminders 

Welcome Back 

We hope you all had a 
lovely break over 
Christmas. It’s been 
great to hear the chil-
dren talking about 
their experiences over 
the holidays. This term 
we will be following 
our ‘Transport’ topic. 
We will also be looking 
at Winter and we will 
be celebrating Chinese 
New Year. The chil-
dren will have the op-
portunity to make and 
taste some Chinese 
food.  After half-term 
we will be doing lots of 
Easter Activities. 

 

 

As always we will plan 
our activities around 
the children’s inter-
ests. Please help us by 
keeping us up to date 
with your child’s likes 
and dislikes.  

 

Home Loan 

Our home loan books 
are available in the 
entrance so please take 
a book to enjoy at 
home as often as you 
wish.  

 

 

 

Session times: 

Door is open to drop 
off  between 8.30-8.45 
and pick up between 
11.45-11.30.  

Please continue to   
ensure that your child 
has nappies and wipes   
daily. If your child is 
toilet training then 

spare clothes and wipes 
would be great. 

Thank you for your 
continued support  

Miss Schumm and Mrs 
Hoffman  

 

 

Dates to remember 

Break up for Half Term 14/2 

Back to School 25/2 

World book day 5/3 

Break up for Easter     
Holidays 

2/4 

Back to School  20/4 

 

 

10th January, 2020 


